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Message from the Headteacher

Photo: Mr Gerard McKenna BSc(Hons) NPQH

Dear Parents and Carers

Congratulations to Ms Sharma, Ms Hazley and Ms Zaraat who will join the SLT as 
Associate Assistant Headteachers this week. Ms Sharma will lead on the timetable 
and logistics, Ms Hazley will lead on Healthy Schools and Wellbeing for staff and 
students and Ms Zaraat will continue to lead an expanding Sixth Form. 

A special thank you to Ms Panchal and the EAL team for organising an excellent 
EAL Induction Celebration Event on Wednesday evening.  More information about 
the event can be found on the next page.

On Thursday 10 October is World Mental Health Day.  The theme this year is 
Suicide Prevention. Ms Minott-Statham, our Mental Health Lead, has prepared an 
excellent resource to show students during Form Time this week (more 
information about the presentation can be found here).

Dates for your Diary

21 October - 25 October
All students - Half  Term

Thursday 31 October - Year 11
Sixth Form Open Evening - Parents and Students

Friday 22 November
Academy Day. School closed.

Monday 2 December
Staff Training Day - No students in school

Monday 14 October
UCAS Early Bird Deadline

23 December - 03 January
All students - Christmas Holiday

Words of the Week

Monday 6 January - All students
First Day of Spring Term (08.30am start)

“When the going gets tough – the 
tough get going”. 

Being RESILIENT means you do 
not give up easily.  This is important 
in education. 

Learning can be hard work. The 
best learners do not give up – they 
keep trying. 

http://smartfile.s3.amazonaws.com/a9258bec8cb6af5f1d9bd6145089823f/uploads/2019/10/WOW-07-10-19.pdf
http://smartfile.s3.amazonaws.com/a9258bec8cb6af5f1d9bd6145089823f/uploads/2019/10/Mental-Health-Day-10-10-2019.pdf
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If you would like to join our school, please check 
the Vacancies section of our website  to see our 
latest job opportunities and to �nd out more 
about the bene�ts of working for us.

Parent Pay Account

Working for Alperton 
Community School

On 2 October we were delighted to host our annual EAL Induction Celebration 
evening at our Ealing Road school.  A high number of parents turned up for the event 
to celebrate with their children the completion of a two-week induction programme 
that took place in September. During the programme, students were taught key 
language skills to help them meet the demands of secondary school.  The 
Headteacher awarded students with certificates and parents were communicated key 
information regarding school expectations in their first language, to ensure everyone 
understood the information given to them. Following the event we received very 
positive feedback from parents and students alike. They said the evening was very 
informative and they really enjoy being part of our school community.

On Sunday morning,  fifteen Alperton students 
took part in the Hyde Park 5km Run for 
Osteoporosis.  We are very proud of the whole 
team who did extremely well in the competition.  
All our students finished the race, achieving their 
set running targets of either not stopping or 
sticking to a set pace.  The money raised from the 
event will be donated to The National 
Osteoporosis Society.  Well done everyone!

Please remember to check your child’s 
Parent Pay account every Friday to make 
sure it is topped up for the following week. 
To �nd out more information about this 
service, please click on the image below:

Excellent EAL Induction Celebration evening 
at our Ealing Road school

Alperton running club takes part in the Hyde 
Park 5km run for Osteoporosis

Founded nearly 40 years ago, Black History Month 
is  celebrated in the UK every October to recognise 
the contributions black people have made to this 
country over many generations. To see the 
personalities our students will be learning about this 
month, please click here.

Click on the images below to see this month’s 
editions of our ER and SA Library Newsletters, 
packed with  information about books and 
library events.

Library Newsletters

http://smartfile.s3.amazonaws.com/a9258bec8cb6af5f1d9bd6145089823f/uploads/2019/10/ER-Lib-Newsletter-Oct-19.pdf
http://smartfile.s3.amazonaws.com/a9258bec8cb6af5f1d9bd6145089823f/uploads/2019/10/SA-Lib-Newsletter-Oct-19.pdf
http://smartfile.s3.amazonaws.com/a9258bec8cb6af5f1d9bd6145089823f/uploads/2019/10/BHM-Bold-Women-in-Black-History-2019.pdf
http://smartfile.s3.amazonaws.com/a9258bec8cb6af5f1d9bd6145089823f/uploads/2019/10/BHM-Bold-Women-in-Black-History-2019.pdf
http://www.alperton.brent.sch.uk/our-school/working-for-us/why-join-acs/
http://www.alperton.brent.sch.uk/our-school/working-for-us/our-vacancies/
http://www.alperton.brent.sch.uk/parents/information/parent-pay/
https://app.parentpay.com/public/client/security/#/login
https://www.blackhistorymonth.org.uk/



